Newsletter

7/03/2023



What's been happening...

VIC KIDS EAT WELL



Exciting news! We are part of the new Vic Kids Eat Well movement. This state-wide movement is focused on transforming the food and drink environments where kids spend their time including OSHC. All Victorian kids deserve access to healthy and delicious food in places where they learn and play.

LEGEND OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to Charlotte R and Evie L for being voted legends of the past two weeks by their peers. We love to see kindness, Inclusion and support within OSHClub! Keep up the great work!

Coming Up

OSHCLUB MARKET DAY!
Time to spend their OSHDOSH.

FOMO STREET MARKET
Cooking a feast for their teachers and parents!

Wanting to join the adventure? Contact Ebony on 0429 534 694!

FOMO Clubs

Our FOMO club, STREET EATZ has been a huge success so far this week, with the children learning about Vietnamese street food, listening to traditional Vietnamese music and creating their own meals! So far, we have made Bahn Mi and Pho, with the next two weeks being Pandan Waffles and Mung bean Dumplings.

If you are Interested In attending our FOMO club, please book online or speak to Ebony!



